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          Jeff training police officers in Mexico City 

Dear Friend, 

  
 In February I asked the Lord to let us preach the gospel to all 

84,000 police officers in Mexico City. In July Jeff Sill and I travelled to 
Mexico City where God miraculously gave us the opportunity to train 

and preach the gospel to 10,000 police officers.  

 The chief rented a sports facility and each day we had a 
different group of 2,500 officers. Over 4,000 of these officers 

responded to the gospel invitation and I rejoice in seeing what God is 
doing among the police in Mexico. 

 We have been invited back in August to be with another group 
of 10,000 officers. I also met with the chief of the state police and he 

asked us to do training with the 17,000 officers in his department.  

 God is also opening the door to work with the Federal Police in 
Mexico. I met with one of the chiefs and he has asked us to train a 

group of his officers on our next trip in August. Because of the great 
demand we will probably have to spend about 10 days in Mexico on our 

next trip. 

 Rosi Orozco also came to the training event each day and 
talked about the sex trafficking problem in Mexico and how the police 

could help. She brought Karla who was trafficked for 4 years from age 
12 to 16 before she was rescued. She was forced to have sex with 

42,000 men during that time. She has come to know the Lord and also 
gave her testimony to the police each day.  

 As God is once again opening the door for us to minister to the 

Mexican police, please pray that God will provide the team members, 
finances and wisdom we need for this great ministry opportunity. 

 Thank you again for your prayers and financial support that has 
made this ministry possible. God bless you. 

  

      Randy Green 
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 Pray for our outreach to the Mexico City Police, the State 

Police in Mexico City and the Federal Police the end of August and 

the first part of September.  

 Pray that God will raise up the team members we need to 

help us with these outreaches. 

 Pray for the finances we need to travel to Mexico and 

reach out to thousands of police officers. 

 Ask the Lord to continue to give us health and strength as 

we have more work to do than ever in this ministry. 

 We also are planning outreaches in Belize, Guatemala and 

Colombia this year. Pray that God will prepare the way and provide 

everything we need for these outreaches.  

  

Jeff & Randy with deputy chief of Mexico City 

Police Department and Academy Director 

          Karla sharing her testimony before 10,000 police officers 


